

Encourage the development of wisdom

Wednesday 26th April 2017

Cragside Trip - Thursday May 4th 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that the Year 3 & Year 4 children will be going on a school trip to Cragside on Thursday 4th May. The children will be learning about electricity as part of our science topic. Children that usually have school lunches will be provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen, other children to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please).

Please could you send your child to school in their school uniform top with casual bottoms and trainers. Your child will also need a waterproof coat, wellies, sun cream and a sun hat. The minibus will be returning back to school for a 3pm pick up or after school club as usual.

Kind Regards,

Nicola Threlfall Head Teacher



